From: seinca srone:

Sent: 12 April 2017 11:01
To: Parry, Rachael
Subject: 4 Ching Court listed building application

Dear Rachael,

| am writing to you with regards to the above listed building application which is of great concern for me.
| believe this application does not fit with the listing of the building and Ching Court.

I moved here over a decade ago because it was a successful mixed-use development, and that mixed-use needs to
remain as it is. Changes such as the ones in this application would make it much less mixed-use and no longer
successful for residents like me who are dependent on the current mix for a liveable home.

| also invested in, and moved here because of the valuable, special architectural nature of the development.
Changes such as the ones in this application would cut into the fabric and spoil it. | can see the interior of the
building from my flat, as well as the roof. This interior would be spoiled, and the mansard roof would be raised so

that it no longer matched the mansard roofs in the rest of Ching Court.

Thank you for taking the time to read my comments and please do not give listed building consent to this
development.

Kind regards,

Belinda



